
 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

 

TO:  All LIUNA Headquarters Employees 

  All LIUNA Headquarters Fund Employees 

  All LIUNA Regional Offices 

 

FROM: General President O’Sullivan 

  General Secretary-Treasurer Sabitoni 

 

DATE:  June 17, 2021 

 

RE:  Juneteenth 

 

In a long-overdue recognition of the liberation of millions of our fellow Americans 

from centuries of enslavement, Congress overwhelmingly passed, and President 

Biden has signed, legislation making Juneteenth, June 19th, a federal holiday.  Since 

June 19, 2021, falls on a Saturday, the federal government will honor this important 

day by closing on Friday, June 18, 2021.  As a result, LIUNA Headquarters also 

will be closed tomorrow, June 18, 2021. 

 

We wish you and your families a very happy and healthy Juneteenth.  May we all 

work together to heal the wounds of our past, and to fight racism, discrimination, 

and prejudice wherever and whenever we encounter them. 
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